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December 10, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Board of Governors  
California Independent System Operator Corporation  
PO Box 639014 
Folsom, California 95763-9014 
 
Dear Board of Governors, 
 
On behalf of PacifiCorp, we encourage your approval of the ISO’s transitional committee charter 
and approval to create the transitional committee for the energy imbalance market (EIM). 
 
PacifiCorp appreciates the ongoing efforts of the ISO management and staff to develop a 
governance proposal and transitional committee charter consistent with the principles outlined 
throughout the stakeholder process. The final governance proposal and charter provide an 
appropriate balance for EIM governance in the short-term and in consideration of a long-term 
independent structure. 
 
I want to thank the ISO for their supportive engagement with PacifiCorp and other stakeholders 
during the governance proposal process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Natalie L. Hocken 
Senior Vice President, Transmission and System Operations 
PacifiCorp 


